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Highlights of the New Government Programme

The new coalition government formed after the elections held last 
October recently released its government programme. It is the 
expression of a strong commitment to further strengthen the 
competitiveness of the Luxembourg economy and to sustain the long-
term development of its financial centre.

We would like to share with you the key measures highlighted in this 
programme.

To download the document, please follow this link.
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